
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: SEPTEMBER 3, 2024 
 
COLUMBUS BLUE JACKETS INVITE FANS TO A CANDLELIGHT VIGIL IN REMEMBRANCE OF 
JOHNNY, MATTHEW GAUDREAU ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4 AT 7:30 PM ET. 
The vigil will be held on the Front St. Plaza outside Nationwide Arena 
 
COLUMBUS, OHIO – The Columbus Blue Jackets invite fans to a candlelight vigil in remembrance of Johnny and 
Matthew Gaudreau on Wednesday, September 4 at 7:30 p.m. ET.  The vigil will be held on the Front Street Plaza 
outside the east entrance to Nationwide Arena.  
 
The vigil will include brief remarks from the Blue Jackets organization, as well as 13:21 of silent remembrance 
reflecting the number 13 Johnny wore with the Blue Jackets, Calgary Flames and Boston College and the number 21 
that Matthew wore at Boston College. 
 
‐ CBJ ‐ 
 
Contacts: 
Todd Sharrock, Vice President of Communications & Team Services – 614/246‐4157 or tsharrock@BlueJackets.com 
Glenn Odebralski, Manager of Communications – 614/246-0288 or godebralski@BlueJackets.com 
Lindy Noel, Corporate Communications Specialist – 614/246-4310 or lnoel@bluejackets.com 
Madison White, Senior Communications Coordinator – 614/246-4237 or mwhite@BlueJackets.com 
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